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CATERING SERVICES MANAGEMENT BOARD: RUNNING OF THE STUDENTS’ 

CAFETERIA IN THE INDEPENDENCE HALL 

Application for the Running of the Students’ Cafeteria in the Independence Hall 

Applications are hereby invited from interested catering contractors for the running of the 

University Catering Point for Students and Staff during the 2014/2015 session in the 

Independence Hall of Residence. 

Interested contractors should obtain the application form from the Secretary, Catering 

Services Management Board, c/o Lodgings Unit, Student Affairs Division, University of 

Ibadan. 

Application form is obtainable with a non-refundable fee of N10,000.00 payable in cash to 

the Deputy Bursar (Grants), University of Ibadan. 

Each application should state: 

- Permanent Home Address 

- Educational Background 

- Professional Background 

- Previous Experience in Hotel/Industrial/Student Catering 

- Bank Credit Worthiness (Accompanied by a letter from the Bank Manager) 

- Any other relevant information 

Application should be submitted in sealed envelope and accompanied by a photostat copy of 

the official receipt of the fee paid.  The applicant’s credentials should be addressed to: The 

Secretary, Catering Services Management Board, Student Affairs Division, University 

of Ibadan, to reach him not later than Wednesday, 15 October, 2014. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


